
Your baby’s data are important!

Improve health services

Improve health care

Develop health policy

Develop new treatments

Scan this QR code to find out more about 
the National Neonatal Research Database 
and the Neonatal Data Analysis Unit. 

This QR code links to the National Neonatal 
Research Database Privacy Notice

Neither you nor your baby are identified in any outputs but if you do not wish to include your baby’s data in 
the National Neonatal Research Database, you can use the national opt-out here: www.nhs.uk/your-nhs-data-
mattershere (England) or by informing a member of the neonatal unit staff (Wales, Scotland and Isle of Man)

Neonatal unit staff record data into 
your baby’s Electronic Patient Record

With the approval of the UK Health Research Authority, data are sent 
securely to the Neonatal Data Analysis Unit at Imperial College London 
to form the National Neonatal Research Database, and used subject to 

regulatory approval for multiple purposes to improve care

Please contact us at ndau@imperial.ac.uk if you have any questions or would like to get involved; we are very 
glad to have several parents on our advisory groups and steering board

The National Neonatal Research Database is supported by Bliss the premature and sick baby 
charity, the British Association of Perinatal Medicine and neonatal units across the country 
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